
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 39 of 2013 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/63/95 Vol VI 

19 June  2013 
 
 

Further Drilling Works for Geotechnical Investigations off Enemalta Quay, Marsaxlokk. 
 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 13 of 2013. The Ports and Yachting Directorate, 
Transport Malta, would like to notify mariners that the drilling works for geotechnical investigations 
mentioned in the above notice to mariners are estimated to be completed by 28 June 2013 

  
Mariners and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, proceed at very slow speed and 
give the mentioned area a wide berth of at least 300 meters. 
 
 Instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port Control (VTS) on VHF Channel 14 are to be complied with.    
 
Chart affected: BA 36 
       
 

   


